
 

 

 

Please stay healthy and safe this school year!!!   St.Bruno, Pray for us! 

 

 

       ​Principal’s Newsletter 
 

Wednesday, February 3, 2021 

Registration for 2021-2022: 

Dear Parents, 
 

Registration for the 2021-2022 school year has       
begun!!!  
 

There are good reasons for registering sooner       
rather than later. Anyone who registers this week        
on or before Friday, February 5​th​ will... 
 

★ Pay a $50 registration fee instead of $75. After         
Friday the fee will return to being $75.  

★ Be entered into a raffle for a $100 Amazon gift          
card. 

 

Early registration also can be an occasion to show         
your child(ren) how excited you are about school        
and help the school start making plans on how to          
best serve our children and families in 2021-2022! 

 

FACTS Fee: 
As you begin to register for the next school year,          
there is one change to our process. There is a          
FACTS fee that will be charged to each family. The          
FACTS fee is $45. 
 

This FACTS fee will either be billed to you 14 days           
after your FACTS agreement is finalized for next        
year or attached to your first payment for the         
2021-2022 school year.  
 

Please reach out to Mrs. Kubik, or Mrs. Sever, if          
you have any questions. 

Calendar: 
02/01-02/05: ​i-Ready Diagnostic Math Test 
02/04​ - Lurie COVID-19 Testing Cancelled 
02/11​ - New Family Virtual Coffee Session 
02/12​ - Professional Development: No School 

- Chinese New Year  
02/15​ - Presidents Day:No School 
02/16​ - Fat Tuesday 
02/17​ - Ash Wednesday / Lent Begins 
02/18​ - School Board Meeting, 6:30 ​PM 
02/26 ​- Birthday Dress Down/ Spirit Wear Day 
 

 

FSA: 
A ​big thank you to our Family School Association         
for putting care packages together and for purchasing        
lunch for our staff. We appreciate all that you do for           
our school community! 😃 
 

COVID-19 Testing Cancelled: 
Lurie’s Children hospital had to cancel the free        
COVID testing. We hope that we will be able         
schedule a new date and participate later.  
 

Service Opportunities:  
This week you will be receiving a letter with your          
current completed service hours and a flyer with        
various service opportunities. Please reach out to       
Kathy Florence, if you have any questions. 
 

February Raffle Basket: 

A ​huge thank you to Lily Diaz for putting together          
our February Raffle Basket.  
 

You can purchase tickets for the Raffle Basket in the          
School Office or online.  The tickets are $5 each. 
 

 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Carla Sever  

 

 

St. Bruno Trailblazers... 
They don’t follow;  they lead. 


